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TITLE:

..Title Presentation of the Advisory Boards’ Technical Review of Carrboro Vision2020

PURPOSE: The purpose of this item is for the Board of Aldermen to receive a brief presentation on the

advisory boards’ technical review of the Carrboro Vision2020 document. ..body

CONTACT INFORMATION: Jack Haggerty - 919-967-5191; Christina Moon - 919-918-7325; Patricia

McGuire - 918-918-7327; Nick Herman - 919-929-3905

INFORMATION:  For the past three years, the Planning Board has organized a series of three outreach

sessions in October to help support National Community Planning Month.  Each series has been designed to

focus on a current planning topic of local interest.  The first year targeted affordable housing; the second

provided an overview of zoning and how it affects land uses.  The third year addressed topics relating to

climate change in preparation for the climate action committee’s task force’s development of a community

climate action plan.

For this year’s project, October 2015, the Planning Board decided to go in a different direction.  Noting the

fifteenth anniversary of the adoption of Carrboro Vision2020, the Town’s principle guiding document, the

Planning Board saw an opportunity to tap into the collective knowledge all of its advisory board members to

provide a technical review based on each board’s specific expertise.  Copies of the cover memorandum shared

with the advisory boards to request their assistance along with the assemblage of their final comments are

attached (Attachment B and Attachment C).  As described in the memo, the purpose of the analysis was to

evaluate the Town’s progress toward the goals and directions outlined in Vision2020, to note where goals have

been accomplished, where more effort is needed and where goals should be revised or even abandoned.  It is

the hope that the Board will find this technical report useful as a starting point for future discussions and/or

outreach efforts relating to Vision2020 as we approach the end of the twenty-year vision period and transition

into the next twenty years.

A resolution has been prepared (Attachment A) to receive the presentation, and if desired, provide comments

and/or directions for potential next steps.

FISCAL AND STAFF IMPACT: There are no fiscal impacts for receiving the presentation.  Fiscal impacts

and staff time may be associated with potential next steps.

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends that the Board of Aldermen adopt the attached resolution
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receiving the presentation and technical report, and consider potential next steps.
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